
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/9/2011 7:59:43 AM 
To: 'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: CPUC Welcomes New Leadership to PG&E Corporation: CPUC Press Release 

Nice note Mike, Thx. 

From: Prosper, Terrie D. [mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 07:55 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. <terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: CPUC Welcomes New Leadership to PG&E Corporation: CPUC Press Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE PRESS 
RELEASE Media Contact: Terrie Prosper, 415.703.1366, 
news@cpuc.ca.gov 

CPUC WELCOMES NEW LEADERSHIP TO PG&E 
CORPORATION 

SAN FRANCISCO, August 9, 2011 - The California Public Utilities Commission 
(CPUC) today issued the following statement from President Michael R. Peevey in 
response to PG&E Corporation's appointment of Anthony F. Earley, Jr. as Chairman, 
Chief Executive Officer, and President: 

"We are pleased with PG&E Corporation's announcement that Anthony Earley has been 
selected Chairman, Chief Executive Officer, and President. New leadership is clearly needed 
and Mr. Earley seems to have the background, experience, and skill-set necessary to lead the 
company in the challenging years ahead." 

For more information on the CPUC, please visit www.cpuc.ca.gov. 
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Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Facebook 
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